



October 21, 2016

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission Debra Howland, Executive Director 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DM 14-008; Quarterly Sales Report (July, August, September 2016) for Mint Energy, LLC

Dear Executive Director Howland;

Enclosed please find Mint Energy, LLC's ("Mint Energy") Sales Report for the 3rd Quarter (July, August, September) of 2016. Pursuant to PUC 2003.03 (b), "Each CEPS shall file, by January 31, April 30, July 31, and October 31 of each year, a confidential report of the sales activity which occurred during the quarterly period that just ended."

Mint Energy has provided an original and two hard copies of this report and emailed a PDF version to Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Anastasia Moroz Mint Energy, LLC.

Regulatory Compliance and Legal Specialist

amoroz@mintenergy.net